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March 18, 2019

Dear Occupant and/or Property Owner:

Re: CONDITION SURVEY
Regional Municipality of Niagara
Contract No. 2018-T-118
Stamford Interceptor Rehabilitation
Niagara Faiis, ON
OUR FILE NO. 19131

Liquiforce will be undertaking construction activities for the referenced project on behalf of
the Regional Municipality of Niagara. The work will involve sewer and manhole
rehabilitation in Niagara Falls along the hydro corridor between Dorchester Road and
Thorold Stone Road.

Construction work is scheduled to commence March 17, 2019.

Due to the nature of the construction and the possibility of vibration, OZA Inspections has
been asked to conduct a survey of all buildings within the proposed construction area to
verify existing conditions. Your property is located within this area.

The survey includes an interior/exterior inspection, including photographs of buildings and
structures, or portions thereof determined to be in close proximity to the construction
activities. There is no cost to the residents/property owners for this service: Your
permission and cooperation in helping us to complete this survey as soon as possible is
greatly appreciated. All inspectors carry photo identification. Documentation will be kept
confidential.

To arrange for an appointment please call 1-800-667-8263 ext. 231. This is a 24-hr
voice message centre or you may email us at appt@ozainspections.com. Indicate
your name, address, telephone number and availability and we will reply. NOTE:
Please refer to file no.19131 when you call or email.

Should you have any questions concerning the project you may refer to Region of Niagara
“Construction Notice,” copy of which is attached.

Yours truly,
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